PUBLIC MEETING ON DEVELOPMENT PLANS FOR CAMBRIDGE WATERFRONT

Cambridge Waterfront Development, Inc. is presenting a branding event and public information / comment opportunity to the residents of Cambridge on April 7, 2022, from 6:30pm until 8:30pm. The presentation will take place at the South Dorchester High School cafeteria. Doors will open 6:15. No reservations are needed.
The program will present three potential brand names for the waterfront development that will be taking place at the old hospital site, Sailwinds, Governor’s Hall, and the Franklin Street boat ramp. The program will include a presentation by BCT Design Group, who will provide information on three development options for the site.
A slideshow depicting the current conceptual site design will be shown. At the end of the presentation, attendees will be provided the opportunity to make written comments on the development. All citizens of Cambridge will also have the opportunity to comment on the proposed design by going to bctdesigngroup.com/cambridge , beginning at 4:00pm, April 8, 2022, and ending at 4:00pm, May 8, 2022. All comments will be anonymous.
This presentation is a unique opportunity, and all Cambridge residents are urged to attend and to comment on the development plans.
